
Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club Newsletter

December 11th, 2018 

7:30pm  - 18 Participants

Next Meeting January 8th @ 7:30pm 

Treasurer’s Report

Checking Balance: $875
Savings Balance: $730
Silver: $440

Total:  $2,045

Secretary’s Update
No Update

John Halliday
Hunting in Tennessee

For Civil War relics

Raffle Winners

Gold Coin:  Ken Housfeld

Silver Dime:  Steve Bava
Attendance Raffle:  Michael Grumley

Announcements

Moment of silence for the passing of our 
friend Lou Hinrichs.

December Mini Hunt
December 30th – Meet at Lafayette Jack-in-the-Box at 
10:00am.

Membership Renewal
Time to renew your membership for 2019!

Leave of Absence for Bobby
James Lind to assume secretary role for eight weeks
in Bobby’s absence.

Pre-Meeting Dinner
Join Bobby, Gary, Liz & Mike for a buffet pizza dinner 
before our meetings.  Begins at 6:00-ish at the Round 
Table Pizza  - 1743 Willow Pass Rd. in Concord.

Upcoming Events

Dec. 30th - Mini Hunt –
Meet at Lafayette Jack-in-
the-Box at 10:00am.

Happy New Year!

Vice President’s Update
Speaker – John Halliday



SHOW & TELL

Show and Tell Participants:

Mary Roan

Jerry HallettSteve Bava Liz Leppelmeier

James Lind

Mike Walding

Ken Housfeld

December Bounty


